
From: Wingo, Karen <Karen.Wingo@dss.sc.gov>
To: Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov

Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
Date: 11/17/2015 1:25:24 PM

Subject: FW: New FY16 Projections
Attachments: LSC Proposed Increased Capacity.docx

Please see below and attached. When you have an opportunity let's discuss the appropriate response in light of the 
recent developments.

All the best,
Karen

Karen Luchka Wingo
Director of Communications and Legislative Affairs
South Carolina Department of Social Services 
1535 Confederate Avenue
Columbia, South Carolina 29202

Office Phone: (803) 898-8030
Email: karen.wingo@dss.sc.gov 
www.dss.sc.gov

Privacy Notice: This message may contain information that is protected from disclosure by federal and/or state law, or is otherwise 
privileged or confidential. This communication is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to whom it is addressed. If you 
are not the intended recipient or the employee or agent responsible for delivering this message to the recipient, you are hereby 
notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this message is strictly prohibited and violations of applicable federal and/or 
state law may subject you to civil and/or criminal penalties. If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender 
immediately by telephone and delete this message

From: Addison, Dorothy
Sent: Tuesday, November 17, 2015 10:40 AM
To: Bailey, Karama <Karama.Bailey@dss.sc.gov>; Gillum, Amber <Amber.Gillum@dss.sc.gov>; Wingo, Karen <Karen. 
Wingo@dss.sc.gov>
Subject: FW: New FY16 Projections
Importance: High

Good morning,

Please see the information requested by ORR.

LSC has proposed an increase of 20 additional arrivals in FY2016. World Relief numbers will not be increased. The 
FY2016 total projections for SC would now be 336. Does the State concur with the proposed increase?

Please let me know how to respond to this request.

Thanks,
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Dorothy A. Addison
SC State Coordinator
Refugee Resettlement and Non Emergency Repatriation Services
P. O. Box 1520
Columbia, SC 29202-1520
Phone: 803-898-0989 Fax: 803-898-7156
Email: dorothy.addison@dss.sc.gov

From: McDonald, Yvette (ACF) (CTR) [mailto:Yvette.McDonald@acf.hhs.gov]
Sent: Monday, November 16, 2015 9:55 PM
To: Hurt, Faith (ACF) <Faith.Hurt@ACF.hhs.gov>
Subject: New FY16 Projections
Importance: High

Greetings All,

We are following up with you regarding your States FY16 projections.

Please respond to this email informing us what your State's new FY16 projections will be based on the revised 
increased ceiling of 85,000. We need this information by Tuesday, 11/17/2015 at 4:00 p.m.

Please also indicate Yes or No in regard to State Concurrence of proposed increase.

Projection Category Total Numbers State Concurrence (Yes or No)
Refugee and SIV Only
All Populations

We appreciate your response in this short period of time.

Thank you.

Have a Great Day!

Yvette A. McDonald, LMSW
ORR Region IV Sr. Analyst (GDIT/CTR) 
Division of Refugee Assistance 
Office of Refugee Resettlement 
HHS, ACF-Region IV, Atlanta
Sam Nunn Atlanta Federal Center 
61 Forsyth St., SW
Suite 4M60
Atlanta, GA 30303

Email: Yvette.McDonald@acf.hhs.gov
Office: 404-562-2861
Fax: 404-562-2983
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